
From: Adams, Marcia <Marcia.Adams@admin.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
CC: Smith, AustinAustinSmith@gov.sc.gov

Date: 5/24/2016 8:30:52 AM
Subject: Re: Draft EO for internal audit

Holly,
Austin was going to talk to you about the EO. He suggested not including the Dept of Administration 
and asking agencies to do some of this and report the results back to the Governor"s Office. Will you 
talk to him and let me know if things have changed?


Sent from my iPhone

On May 24, 2016, at 6:20 AM, Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov> wrote:


Marcia,  Should we include state fleet?  Is December 31st a reasonable timeframe?
 
Katherine, What date should this be ready by?
 
Thanks, Holly
 
From: Haltiwanger, Katherine 
 
Sent: Saturday, May 14, 2016 8:56 PM
 
To: Pisarik, Holly; Adams, Marcia
 
Cc: Schimsa, Rebecca; Smith, Austin; Patel, Swati
 
Subject: RE: Draft EO for internal audit
 
Yes, this is what she had in mind.  I know the state fleet has been discussed in the past; however, we didn’t 
discuss that in the meeting (Austin/Marcia?).  I think the perfect rollout is at the June Cabinet Meeting we 
just scheduled.  Marcia, do you think everything is doable that Holly has listed and that December 31 is a 
reasonable timeframe? 
 
Thanks,
Katherine
 
From: Pisarik, Holly 
 
Sent: Friday, May 13, 2016 1:28 PM
 
To: Haltiwanger, Katherine; Adams, Marcia
 
Cc: Schimsa, Rebecca; Smith, Austin; Patel, Swati
 
Subject: Draft EO for internal audit
 
Is this what she had in mind?
 
Thanks, Holly
 
 
Holly G. Pisarik
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-8465 C: 803-322-6255
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